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Dear Parent / Carer, 
 

World Thinking Day 

Celebrated since 1926, World Thinking Day is a day of international friendship. On 

Tuesday 22nd February, all members of Girl Guiding and Scouting around the world will 

celebrate World Thinking Day, also known as Founders’ Day. All members will celebrate 

their role with these organisations and think about other members around the world. It is 

an opportunity to speak out on issues that affect girls and young women around the 

world. This year’s theme is ‘Our World: Our Equal Future: The Environment and Gender 

Equality’. 

In order to celebrate this special day, pupils will be invited to wear their organisations’ 

uniform to school on Tuesday 22nd February. If your son or daughter are involved in 

Rainbows, Brownies, Guides, Beavers, Cubs, Scouts of Girl Scouts, they can wear their 

uniforms to school on this day. I would also like to invite any attendees of The Girls’ 

Brigade or The Boys’ Brigade to wear their uniforms on this day too. During our weekly 

assembly on that week, pupils will also learn all about World Thinking Day and the 

organisations with which it is associated. associated with it at our weekly assembly.  

I am very much looking forward to seeing the children proudly wearing their uniforms 

on the day. 

 

Your sincerely, 

 

 

Craig McCrorie 

Head Teacher 
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